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The Secretary,
Bombay Stock Exchange [td.,
Corporate Relationship Department,
Rotunda Building, 1't floor,
New Trading Ring,

Dalal Street,
Mumbai 400 001

18th May, 2022

Dear Sirs,

We are pleased to inform you that a Meeting of the Board of Directors of our Company is
scheduled to be held on Thursday, the 26th May, 2O22 at 3:30 P.M. at "lndustry House", 10,

Camac Street, Kolkata 700 017 inter alia to consider and approve the Standalone and

Consolideted Audited Financial Results of the Company for tlre quarter and year ended 31't
March,2O22.

Thanking you,

Yours faithfu lly,

For JAY SHREE TEA & INDUSTRIES LTD.

)Ll-
(R. K.Ganeriwala)
President & Secretary
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